
Dear Students and Parents,  

 I hope that you are enjoying your summer vacation!  My name is Mrs. Moira Downey-Miller, 

and I am one of the Learning Support Teachers at Warwick Elementary. I have been teaching in the 

Central Bucks School District since 2004. Previously, I taught in a private high school affiliated with 

the University of Pennsylvania Hospital for students with emotional disabilities and maladaptive 

behavioral problems.  I have also been trained to work with children with autism and behavioral 

concerns.  I have my Master’s Degree in Education with a concentration as a Reading Specialist.   I 

am trained to teach the beginner’s and advanced levels of the Multi-Sensory Reading Program.  In 

addition, I completed my graduate program at Delaware Valley University and earned my Supervisor 

of Special Education Certification.  

 Outside of work, I have two boys, Dylan who is 12 and Jackson who is 9.  My husband, TJ, 

is an Upper Dublin Police Officer.  We live in Cheltenham, where I 

am a volunteer fire fighter.  I have been working for the Cheltenham 

Fire Company for 18 years. When I am not teaching, fighting fires, or 

running the boys around to their sports activities, I practice hot yoga  

and strength train.   I also enjoy participating in Obstacle Course 

Racing such a Spartan Races and Tough Mudder Events. I recently 

completed classes at the National Personal Training Institute in order 

to earn my certification to be a Personal Trainer. 

 I look forward to working with both you and your child in order to have a successful school 

year. 

Sincerely, 

 

    Mrs. Moira A. Downey-Miller 
    267-893-4050 
    mmiller@cbsd.org 


